## Safety Committee Meeting Minutes

## 11/3/2022

Amy Cox, Amber Olson, Clint Reser, Dawn McGhan, Tracy Pearson, Suzi Tasker, Hannelee Farrell, Kristen Ramirez, and Guin Joyce were in attendance.

### Earthquake Drill Review

- Information was not as easily found on Shake Out website; prep earlier next year
- Discussions were had of playing the drill vs. having Jana announce it over the intercom
- Drill would not be heard over the PA in gym, Ag shop, Music room, MPR, or Transportation
- The online version can be more age-appropriate vs. loud blaring sound
  - Also allows for education as to why you go under a table or go outside

# Agenda reviewed and changes suggested for next year

• Kristen suggested that evacuation drills be practiced at beginning of year for lower grades. The suggestion was made to move to September for 2023 school year. The lower grades need practice for the grade they're in during that current year.

### Cold-Weather Evacuation

- Guin discussed the need for a cold-weather evacuation drill
- Discussed previous off-campus locations and the need for a current list
  - Churches down the street
  - Football field a location where buses could pick up children or families could relocate with their children
  - Hospital is a possible location

# Shelter-in-place

- Discussion about a shelter-in-place for lock-down situation vs. community event.
- 3-day supply bags are all currently outdated and need to be reordered
- Rich stated there is grant money available if we can get a current list of needs to refill 3-day supply bags

April drill changed to a shelter-in-place

Meetings from last month meeting were emailed out

Meeting adjourned at 8:10

11/3/2022-minutes prepared by Suzi Tasker